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ORR Safety Joins ASLRRA’s Member Discount Program 
ORR Safety to Provide Personal Safety Equipment & Related Services 

 

WASHINGTON, April 7, 2021 –  The American Short Line and Regional Railroad Association  (ASLRRA) 

announces its newest Member Discount Program provider, ORR Safety.  ORR Safety is an ISO 9001-

registered distributor of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) and related services to the industrial 

market. For over 70 years, the company has provided products and services to over 20,000 customers, 

helping to protect hundreds of thousands of workers.  

 

“During the early stages of the pandemic, railroads and other front-line workers were challenged to find 

PPE.  We are pleased to bring ORR Safety onboard to ensure that ASLRRA’s members have a trusted 

partner that can be relied upon to supply our industry with necessary and innovative products, keeping 

railroad employees safe as they work tirelessly toward economic recovery,” said Chuck Baker, ASLRRA 

President.  

 

ORR Safety has unique experience with the railroad industry having worked with Class 1 railroad 

companies since 1972.  They currently provide PPE products and solutions to five Class 1 railroads and 196 

short line railroads as well as contractors that support the railroad industry.  

 

https://www.aslrra.org/web/Members/Discount_Programs/web/Members/Member_Discount/Discount_Program.aspx?hkey=4ed9c8a7-6547-43cd-8833-6fcf0e628630
https://www.aslrra.org/web/Members/Discount_Programs/ORR_Safety/web/Members/Member_Discount/ORR_Safety_Landing.aspx?hkey=3eaa98df-d06e-4c5f-af0b-3bbdf40a1251&WebsiteKey=c1a5d574-a1c1-46a8-9bc5-382d63587a89


In addition to a catalog of products, ORR Safety also offers services such as: 

•  Voucher programs and eligibility tracking  
• Life safety system installation, inspection, calibration and repair 
• Product rationalization and consolidation 
• Field audits and recommendations 
• Designing and implementing unique product and/or service-based solutions to demanding 

challenges 
 

“For more than 40 years, we have worked specifically with railroad customers and suppliers to provide 

innovative solutions to many of the unique challenges inherent in this complex and demanding industry,” 

said Bob Johnson, Vice President, Railroad Sales for ORR Safety.  “We look forward to the opportunity to 

deliver products and services designed to enhance the short line industry’s ability to implement effective 

and efficient safety programs.” 

 

For more information on the products and services offered at a discounted rate to ASLRRA members, click 

here. 

 

For information on the benefits of joining ASLRRA’s Member Discount Program, contact Sabrina Waiss, 
SVP, Education and Business Development. 

### 

About ASLRRA - The American Short Line and Regional Railroad Association (ASLRRA) is a non-profit trade association representing the 
interests of the nation’s 603 short line and regional railroads and railroad supply company members in legislative and regulatory matters. Short 
lines operate 47,500 miles of track in 49 states, or approximately 29% of the national railroad network, touching in origination or termination 
one out of every five cars moving on the national railroad system, serving customers who otherwise would be cut off from the national railroad 
network. www.aslrra.org 
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